





















































Recommendations

There is a clear gap between the £IO and solid state systems and the EIA system in
terms of both performance and cost. If a -50 dBsm sensitivity is acceptable then either
the EIO or solid state system is most desirable. If more sensitivity is needed, the EIA
systemn is the obvious choice. In terms of complexity and therefore risk, the EIO, solid
state, and EIA systems rank 1, 2, 3 in increasing complexity. If the range will be utilized
less than 2500 hours a year then the EIO system would be the lowest cost and most
reliable. If 5000 or more hours of use are envisioned per vear, the solid state approach
(even with the inherent risks) is the most attractive because of the tube replacement
costs.

[f it is desired that some margin above the 0 dB signal-to-noise ratio is achieved,
then the coherent EIA system is recommended. The additional cost is well justified by
the increase in performance considering the 17 to 20 dB margin compared to 0 to 3 dB
for the EIO and solid state systems.

Georgia Tech will continue with a more indepth design of the system that
McDonnell choosés for further consideration. In order to meet the contractural deadlines
the desired system approach should be communicated to Georgia Tech as scon as
possible.

Financial Summary

Under the Georgia Tech Accounting System project expenditures are reported on a
monthly basis. Thus, at the current time, only the expenditures as of | September 1981
are available. These were as follows:

Salaries $ 2,882
Benefits 214
Overhead 1,703

Total $ 4,799

Yours truly,

-

Nicholas C. Currie
Project Director
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J. L. Eaves, Associate Director
Radar and Instrumentation Laboratory
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automatic calibrator was developed in greater detail. 4) Cost estimate - A second
iteration was conducted on the preliminary cost estimate presented in Progress Report
No. 1.

Final Program Review

Plans were initially made to present the final results in a Program Review at
McDonnell, St. Louis on 12 November 1981 and then post poned to 24 November 1978.
Currently, it is planned that Mr. James Scheer, Mr. Ted Lane, and I will travel to St.
Louis for the briefing. An outline of the briefing is included in Table 1.

Financial Summary

The expenditures on the project are available only through 1, October 1981 at the
present time. These are as follows:

Salaries S 9,245
Benefits 920
Materials and Supplies 4
Travel 7 1,842
QOverhead 6,607

Total $18,613

Remaining Funds $ 18,045

Yours truly,

Nicholas C. Currie
Project Director
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J. L. Eaves, Associate Director
Radar and Instrumentation Laboratory













































































































































































































































































